
 

This week in Maths we have been 

focusing on understanding place 

value, ordering and comparing 4-

digit numbers. To challenge 

ourselves we have been trying to 

place numbers accurately on a 

number line, considering scale. 

Next week we will be rounding 

numbers to the nearest 10, 100 

and 1000. 

In English, we have been writing newspaper reports about Harry Potter 

going to Hogwarts. We have had fun exploring language effects in 

headlines and have been working hard to write in the correct style for a 

newspaper.  

For one of our projects we will be drawing and painting our own self-

portraits to display around the classroom like in the Hogwarts corridors. 

To begin this, we have been working on drawing the different features 

of the face using shading to create tone.  

 

Home learning: 

• Please encourage your child to read at least 5 times a week and try to choose 

some books from the recommended reading list for Year 4 from 

Booksfortopics website.  

• Mathletics homework  

• Spellings – these will be sent home and tested on Fridays 

• Times tables – as we have the Year 4 Multiplication Check this year, it is 

important that your child learns and practises their times tables. Times Tables 

Rockstars is a great resource for this but there are other websites that may 

be useful: https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/  

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477/Multiplication-Tables-

Check 


